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Janel Lemanske

From: Monica Schultz

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 8:27 AM

To: Dan Devine; Alderpersons; Janel Lemanske

Subject: FW: Chef Paz Class B Tavern Application #2059 (public hearing 6/17/14)

For June 17
th

 public hearing. 

 

From: Mark Vicena [mailto:mark.vicena@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 6:08 PM 

To: Monica Schultz 
Subject: Chef Paz Class B Tavern Application #2059 (public hearing 6/17/14) 

 

As a 20 year resident of West Allis, I fully support a decision to increase the license quota to allow Chef Paz a 

Class B Liquor License.  They are a unique and Quality Destination Restaurant that West Allis should be proud 

of.  
 

Online reviews from multiple sites substantiate the passion of the owner and chef, the quality and uniqueness of their 

operation and food....with their Primary Focus being on food. Their Main Focus (food) should remain as such (with 

this new license), and I feel them being able to serve "spirited cocktails" will increase their revenues and tax base by 

having the ability to offer their customers Specialty cocktails that compliment their Specialty foods. 

 

More quality destination restaurants like this that serve cocktails, and less corner taverns that sell cheap frozen pizza 

or bags of pretzels WILL improve the image and quality of West Allis. 

 

Sincerely,  

Mark Vicena 

1338 S 65th St. West Allis, WI 53214 

 

 


